
 

 

NUH/TBT/JJA 

 

16 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: THE GURU NANAK DARBAR GURDWARA – WEDNESDAY 27 MARCH 2024 

 

The Religious Studies department would like to invite your child to explore The Guru Nanak Darbar 

Gurdwara on Wednesday 27 March 2024.  As the biggest Gurdwara in Europe and one of the largest 

outside India, this visit promises a rich cultural and educational experience. 

 

Please ensure your child arrives at school by 8:15 am on this day.  We will be travelling via a coach, 

departing from The Gateway Academy to Gravesend at 8:30am and returning at 2:45 pm, when 

students will be dismissed.  The cost for the trip is £12.50, payable through ParentPay. 

 

We believe this visit will provide your child with valuable insights into Sikh practices, emphasising the 

principles of equality and respect towards the Guru Granth Sahib.  Kindly complete the enclosed reply 

slip and return it to Student Services as soon as possible.  For additional information or inquiries about 

the trip, please feel free to contact me at 01375 489000 or via email at najima.ullah@theglc.org.uk.  

 

We look forward to your child's participation in this enlightening excursion. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss N Ullah 

RELIGIOUS STUDIES TEACHER 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP 

RE: THE GURU NANAK DARBAR GURDWARA – WEDNESDAY 27 MARCH 2024 

 

 

I give permission for _______________________________________________ (Student Name) to attend 

The Guru Nanak Darbar Gurdwara on Wednesday 27 March 2024. 

 

Any medical conditions/allergies_______________________________________________________ 

 

*I have paid my child’s contribution of £5.00 towards the cost of this trip via ParentPay ❑ 

 

 

Emergency contact number____________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed______________________________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Please return reply slip to Student Services as soon as possible 

mailto:najima.ullah@theglc.org.uk

